Hello colleagues
Best regards! In consultation with the Inter America Division administration, the Office of Adventist Mission recommends the following universities to participate in church planting projects in your union. The involvement of students in mission was one of the recommendations which came out from the Adventist Mission Summit.  Therefore, the Inter America Division Executive Committee voted the implementation of the One Hundred Students Church Planting Movement from 2012. We gave you the document which detailed the operations of the One Hundred Students Church Planting Movement. 
The Office of Adventist Mission requests that your Union begins to identify and prepare unentered communities or unreached people groups for church planting. The specific date of students’ arrival will be communicated to you by the second week in January 2012
Let us partners with the Lord to plant and grow churches in every community in his Union.
 
 

